
Good Evening Mr. Yeung, Ms. Cheung, Teachers, Parents, Guests and 

Students, 

  

First of all, I would like to thank you all for your support in electing me as the 

Chairperson of the 12th Committee. I am having been a parent volunteer for 

two years, and I fully understand that one of the important jobs of PTA is to 

assist the school in organizing a number of activities and events for our 

students, it can indeed strengthen communication with the school and 

teachers, and it is also very helpful for me in nurturing my children. It’s my 

blessing to be showered by the happy and sweet smiles of our children. 

 

I hope that during the tenure as the Chairperson, Our new committees and 

myself would adhere to the good work of Chairperson Christina Leung, Miss 

Doris Chan and also everyone in the former committees. We sincerely thank 

you for paving a solid foundation and tradition of PTA, and the continuous 

support and guidance for our upcoming work. Impact of COVID-19, we are 

encountering many challenges and changes that we cannot control but we will 

try our best and glad to face the new challenges ahead.  I hope that We will 

continue to assist the school in various functions, through which all 

Camõesians and parents may enjoy our everyday life and feel the love of our 

big family TSL. 

 

Last but not least, let me wrap this by Wish you all good health, happiness 

and success in the coming school year. Thank you! 

 


